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Have a Safe and Happy Holiday!  
Best wishes to all Legacy Families and Happy New Year!   
See you all in 2016! 

The Holly Jolly Pirates of Piñataville  
The musical pirate extravaganza was a tremendous success! After its two-show run, the cast and crew were 
exhausted! All of our students and over 600 parents attended both shows. The money collected has been 
designated to the purchase of our new risers! 

Amazing Piñatas 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm
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Laura Ryckman
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Jeffrey Demacio
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Peter Tse
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Juanita Nathan
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Holiday Sing-a-long 

Legacy Tree of Wishes  
The Legacy House Colour Tribes have made tremendous contributions to the School 
Council Tree of Wishes! The final combined total of the Red, Green, Blue and Yellow Tribes 
is 714 food items! (Two truck loads!!) 

Green - 110  Blue - 183 Yellow - 202 Red - 219 

The Legacy School Council wanted us to take this opportunity to thank this years 2015 Holiday Committee for 
all their dedication and support in preparing and executing the Food Drive for the Markham Food Bank.  
They are very grateful and thankful for having so many new parents as council members this year. They look 
forward to continuing to work with everyone throughout the year.  

Special thanks to: 
Irene Dimov   Nandita Bhatia   Nimisha Patel  
Simone Reali   Saumea Thayalan  Anusha Uthayakumaran
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